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 City of Anaheim 

PUBLIC UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 
Integrated Resources 

201 S. Anaheim Blvd. 
M.S. #802 
Anaheim, CA  92805 
TEL: 714.765.4250 

 
 

September 1, 2022 
 
Mark Hesters 
Energy Assessments Division/Supply Analysis Office 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
RE: 2023 Integrated Energy Policy Report – Electric Transmission-Related Data 

Collection 
 
 

Dear Mr. Hesters: 
 

 
In accordance with the California Energy Commission’s Instructions for Electric 
Transmission-Related Data Collection, Publication Number: CEC-200-2022-004, dated 
July 2022, Anaheim Public Utilities (APU) provides the following statement: 
 

APU is a member of the California Independent System Operator (CAISO). APU 
turned over operational control of its contracted transmission resources to the 
CAISO in 2006. As such, the CAISO, not APU, is responsible for evaluating the 
regional short-term and long-term infrastructure needs for reliability during their 
annual Transmission Planning Process. As of the filing of this statement, APU 
does not have any resources or contracts that require new or upgraded 
transmission. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Carrie Thompson 
Principal Integrated Resources Planner 
Anaheim Public Utilities 


